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CDC: Younger adults with diabetes lag in
seeking eye care

August 11 2015

(HealthDay)—Younger adults with diabetes are less likely to seek
regular eye care, regardless of how long it has been since they were first
diagnosed, according to a report published by the U.S. Centers for
Disease Control and Prevention's National Center for Health Statistics.

Maria A. Villarroel, Ph.D., and colleagues from the CDC used data from
the 2012 to 2013 National Health Interview Survey to assess the
percentage of U.S. adults with diagnosed diabetes who visited an eye
doctor 1in the past year.

The researchers found that, overall, the percentage of those who visited
an eye doctor within the past 12 months increased with years since
diagnosis. About 51.6 percent of those diagnosed within the prior five
years had visited an eye doctor in the past 12 months, compared with
57.3 and 61.2 percent of those diagnosed five to
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